
If this passes I plan to sell my boat. The state and local businesses will lose out on the thousands of dollars I spend each year to 
have quality time with my family doing something WE ALL love. I’ve actually been debating leaving Oregon. This might be the last 
straw. This is not for the benefit of the Oregon people, just a select few...

It will also over populate the few areas that do allow these boats which will be an extreme increase in danger. 


